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1. Cluster Box Units will likely be required for this development based on recent guidance from the 
USPS.  Please refer to the attached USPS memo and contact the local USPS branch to discuss 
further. 
 

2. You propose the following street names on the plat and plan of development: 
Proposed Street Name Meets County RRPDC Approved? Comments 

Rivanna Hill Road Yes - Extension of street in 
 section 1 & 2 

Belle Grove Way No  Belle Grove Lane exists 
elsewhere in the County 

Underhill Lane Yes  PlanRVA approval 
Expired 2.13.2022 

Underhill Road Yes  Not reviewed by 
PlanRVA  

Brae Have Drive Yes  PlanRVA approval 
Expired 2.13.2022 

 
Submit new RRPDC (PlanRVA) approval for the streets above not previously approved. 
 

3. Street and alley names must be approved by the PlanRVA.  Send a copy of PlanRVA’s approval 
letter to Kristin Smith (smi120@henrico.us) in the Planning Department 

 
4. Below, are the guidelines to follow when generating a new street name: 

 
• The “root” street name can only be used three times with different street type designations 

(Dr, Rd, Ct, Ln, etc.) 
• Street names spelled in a strange manner will not be approved. This includes slang words.  
• Street names that sound similar to an existing street name will not be approved. 
• A specific person’s name can be used as a street name but approval from the individual or 

individual’s family, if the person is deceased, is required. 
• Street names containing directional indicators (North, South, East, and West) will not be 

approved. 
• Street names containing apostrophes will not approved. 

 



• Street names cannot exceed 18 characters (including spaces). The street type suffix is not 
counted. For example: Old Springfield Farm Rd is 20 characters long and had to be reduced 
in size on the street sign created by the Department of Public Works. 

 






	ReTreat at One Section 4_POD2022-00190_SUB2022-00060.pdf
	Sadler Crest_SUB2022-00062_POD2022-00198.pdf
	Sadler Crest_SUB2022-00062_POD2022-00198.pdf
	Nine Mile Road Townhouses_SUB2022-00058_POD2022-00179.pdf
	Parkside Townes_SUB2022-00043.pdf
	Fairways Section 2_POD2022-00121_SUB2022-00045.pdf
	Fairways Section 1_POD2022-00050_SUB2022-00017.pdf
	Sligo Park Section 1_SUB2021-00062.pdf
	VCC Townhomes Secttion_SUB2021-00024_POD2021-00121_Revised.pdf
	VCC Townhomes Section_SUB2021-00024_POD2021-00121.pdf
	Binder1.pdf
	VCC Townhomes_SUB2021-00026.pdf
	Laurel Park_POD2021-00049.pdf
	WestGate_POD2020-00259_SUB2020-00062.pdf
	Taylor Estates Section 1 _SUB2020-00021_6.16.pdf
	Taylor Estates Section 1 _SUB2020-00021.pdf
	Lakeview Estates Section 1_SUB2016-00142_3.5.pdf
	USPS Memos
	11New Residential Developements



















